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What to expect at your next visit...

As we begin seeing a reduced number of patients starting on Monday, May 11th...we want 
to share information on our new protocols that will be in place for the foreseeable future.

 Our mission remains the same: To help people see in the best possible way for the rest of 
their life. We are committed to giving you and your family the highest quality care in the 
safest environment possible. 

 While we are starting to schedule appointments, our doors will remain locked and any 
visit will require an appointment. We will still do curbside dispensing of contacts and 
glasses whenever possible. 

Everything we are doing is with one goal in mind: to keep our patients and our team as 
safe as possible. Decreasing the time a patient is in the clinic lessens exposure for the 
patient and our team. Here is what you can expect at your upcoming appointment:

•	 Portal- get signed up on our portal, https://www.revolutionphr.com,  and sign in to 
answer pre exam questions (which allows us to get this information entered prior to 
your appointment). If you haven’t been set up on the portal, give us a call and we will 
give you your temporary password. 

•	 Email us pictures of your insurance cards (front and back) 
•	 Upon arrival, give us a call and we will start the exam via phone
•	 We ask that you wear a mask and upon entry we will take your temperature
•	 For routine comprehensive exams we are highly encouraging doing the Optos imaging 

in place of dilation, which is a $35 copay. The purpose of this recommendation is to 
decrease patient exposure both by time in the clinic and having staff touching eyes 
unnecessarily by inserting drops. 

•	 We ask all guests to wait in the car unless absolutely necessary.

Thank you for your patience and loyalty during this time. It means so much to us...and we 
are looking forward to seeing you soon!


